
January 23, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Assembly Members: 

 

As a community that has a median age of 46 it seems prudent that the 

Haines Borough use its money to provide the Haines Senior Village with 

a loan. Not only will the loan provide a 6.5% interest rate but it will also 

support housing for many people over 55 on fixed incomes looking to 

simplify their lives. 

 

Much of the housing in Haines is not “senior friendly.” The Haines 

Senior Village provides affordable housing in a convenient location. As 

a community we need to support projects such as this. If we’re lucky all 

of us will one day reach the age of 55. Isn’t it beneficial for the whole 

community to provide housing for people that can no longer manage the 

upkeep and maintenance costs of family homes? 

 

Please approve this loan.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Linda Moyer 

 

Linda Moyer 

50 Sunshine Street 

Haines, AK 99826  


